
I am urging all the Oregon Legislature to vote against this bill.  Please let vaccines be the decision of the 
parents.  I have seen vaccines do damage to my granddaughter at an early age, which is why my 
daughter-in-law stopped them.  She overcame the damaged it did eventually but it took a long 
time.  Please keep the vaccine law as it stands and let it be a choice for the parents.  I can guarantee you 
that if this is passed there will be many, many more children that will be homeschooled all for the fact 
that parents that do not believe in vaccines will simply NOT get them because the state has mandated 
them for entering school.  I believe in freedom. 
                                                                            Thank you, 
                                               
                                                                            Melody Janssen 
 


